

From: Anne.Greenway@banbury.gov.uk [mailto:Anne.Greenway@banbury.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 May 2012 15:47
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: RE: 10/00294/DISC
Hi Caroline

Not sure whether the problem was your end or ours or somewhere in between.  As I am away tomorrow and Thursday morning, I doubt the Town Council will be able to make any further comments before the meeting.  

Regards

Anne

Anne Greenway



From: Caroline Roche [mailto:Caroline.Roche@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 May 2012 15:31
To: Anne Greenway
Subject: RE: 10/00294/DISC
Hello Anne
How strange that it took so long to get to you.  It's actually going to committee on Thursday so I would need your comments before then.  You may want to read the committee report which picks out the key aspects and officer recommendation - I have attached it for your information.  If you can get something to me by Thursday morning we can do a verbal update to committee.
Kind regards
 

Caroline Roche (Mrs) BA (Hons) MA MRTPI 
Planning Officer (Major Developments) 
Public Protection and Development Management 
Telephone:  01295 221816 
Int. ext. 1816 
mailto:caroline.roche@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
 



From: Anne.Greenway@banbury.gov.uk [mailto:Anne.Greenway@banbury.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 May 2012 14:26
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: 10/00294/DISC
Hi Caroline

We have yesterday received notification of the Provision of Master Plan and Design Code, despite it being sent on 1 May(?) 

I have eventually found it on the web site - is it possible to respond after our Planning Meeting on 30 May?

Regards

Anne

Anne Greenway

Deputy Town Clerk

Banbury Town Council
Town Hall   Bridge Street   BANBURY   OX16 5QB
Tel: 01295 250340

Fax:  01295 250820

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.

 

